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To the LCPR Board

Thank you for considering the new HF3314 and how to pay for it.  I would like to suggest
some things to add to this bill since the bill does not address them.  Currently in place is the
62/30 provision for career teachers.  If you are going to reduce the NRA from 66 to 64, this
provision should stay in place and should be 60/30 with the current penalties.

Also, any bill passed should also include a grandfather clause for all non-Rule of 90 teachers
who had to retire early to give them the reduced penalties on the pensions they are already
receiving.

Thank you for considering this new bill.

-- 
Bob Laine
"All that is required for evil to prevail is for good men to do nothing."--Edmund Burke
Lake of the Woods High School
Head Trap Team Coach
Former Head Football, Basketball, and Track Coach
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